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July 30, 2020 

 

Dear Interboro Parents/Guardians,  

Please find the latest information regarding the reopening of school for the 20/21 school year. 

https://www.smore.com/efa3h 

Included in this Smore are links to the full reopening presentation to the Interboro Board of 

School Directors, Health and Safety Plans for schools and athletics, 20/21 calendar revisions, 

Interboro cyber programs, and the COVID -19 Educational Enrollment form that must be 

completed for all students by August 5, 2020. There will be two Q & A sessions regarding the 

cyber options for parents on Friday, July 31st and Monday, August 3rd.  Parents can sign up 

through the links included in the Smore.  

All the information included in this communication is available on the website as well.  

If any parent, guardian or student has questions about the reopening plan for the 20/21 school 

year, please email your questions to the following email: reopen.2020@interborosd.org . Your 

question will be answered within 48 hours.  

Thank you for your continued patience and cooperation. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent of Schools 
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